LUDLOW CONSERVATION COMMISSION

488 CHAPIN STREET RECEIVED

LUDLOW, MA 01056
(413) 583-5600 Ext. 1282

LEGAL NOTICE

The Ludlow Conservation Commission will hold a Public Hearing under W.P.A. (M.G.L. Ch.
131, § 40) and Town of Ludlow Bylaws, Chapter XV, in Ludlow Town Hall, 3™ floor, Select
Board’s Conference Room, on Wednesday, October 1, 2025, at 7:10 p-m. on the Notice of
Intent application of Paul Adzima, Miller Gap, LLC, for the property located at Lot 10 Center
Street (Assessors’ Map 25, Parcel 48C). The subject of the hearing is: construction of single-
family dwelling with all associated grading and utilities.

If for any reason this hearing is cancelled, it will be rescheduled to Wednesday, November 3,
2025.

Angela Tierney

Chair

LUDLOW REGISTER: Please publish as legal notice on Wednesday, September 24, 2025.

Cc: Town Clerk — Please post.
Applicant/Representative
Board of Health
Building Commissioner
Department of Public Works
Planning Board
Select Board




